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							FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
April	11,	2022	
	

CALL	TO	ORDER:		The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Susan	
Guest,	in	the	library	conference	room	at	1:00	PM.	
	
MEMBERS	PRESENT:		Trudy	deGroot,	Gay	Girard,	Susan	Guest,	Sue	
Henderson,	Donald	Hess,	Marci	Homer,	Judy	Jacob,	Judy	Mullins,	
Amparo	Navaro,	Cecilia	Santos-Chaivez,	Xia	Thao	
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		Members	recited	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		An	inactive	member,	Cecilia	Santos-Chaivez,	who	is	
now	becoming	an	active	member,	was	introduced.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of	the	March	14,	2022	meeting	were	read	and	
approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	the	
balance	as	of	March	14,	2022	was	$7,170.48.		After	membership	dues	of	
$240.00	and	a	deposit	from	the	book	carousel	of	$25,	and	expenses	of	
$629.42,	the	current	balance	as	of	today,	April	11,	2022,	is	$6,806.06,	
plus	we	have	$80	in	the	cash	box.			
	
Book	Sale	Report:		Trudy	had	the	flyers	and	work	sign-up	sheets	for	the	
April	book	sale	for	anyone	who	hasn’t	signed	up	or	for	those	who	have	
signed	up,	to	check	to	see	when	they’re	working.	
Amparo	has	arranged	with	Discover	Books	to	pick	up	the	unsold	books	
at	the	end	of	the	book	sale.		She	said	that	someone	named	Sharon	has	
taken	Chris	Anderson’s	place	as	the	representative	for	Discover	Books.	
	
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		Xia	said	the	Garden	Family	Festival	for	April	27th	
has	been	cancelled.	
	
Wednesday,	April	13,	a	Pollinator	Gardening	Workshop	will	be	held	
from	2:00-3:00	PM.			
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LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT	(continued):	
April	25-April	28	the	library	will	be	celebrating	The	Day	of	the	Child	
(DIA)	with	free	books	and	a	craft	bags	for	the	children.		
	
April	30,	in	partner	with	the	Love	Patterson	Project,	the	library	will	
have	a	craft	project	of	making	kindness	book	markers	from	9:00	AM	–	
12:00	PM.	
	
	PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		President,	Susan	Guest,	read	an	article	she	has	
written	about	the	Friends	of	the	Library	book	sale	for	publishing	in	The	
Patterson	Irrigator.		There	was	discussion	that	perhaps	we	should	
publish	periodic	articles	throughout	the	year	in	The	Irrigator	regarding	
different	library	services.	
	
Old	Business:		No	old	business.	
	
NEW	BUSINESS:		No	new	business.	
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:30	PM.			There	is	no	
need	to	sort	books	today	as	we	have	enough	sorted	for	the	book	sale.	
Next	meeting	will	be	May	9,	2022	at	1:00	PM	in	the	library	conference	
room.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


